

To Whom it May Concern:

I wanted to weigh in on the meeting that Cody Hudson and Robert Espinoza is having with various DSC folks on August 18, 2021. I certainly want to be present for this session as the concerns of our New Mexico Chapter brothers is vital for the future of all hunters in the USA.

I have had several conversations with both Cody and Robert about their concerns of which it is the front line of concerns as DSC continues to grow across the country.

I do not want anyone to think that the meeting was a low priority for me, it is one and a half weeks out of our DSC banquet on August 28, 2021! It is all hands-on deck right now and our banquet is shaping up nicely! I simply have to be here everyday hard at it. I know everyone present at the meeting will agree with me that Cody and Robert are spot on with their concerns about the hunting future in our country.

Sincerely,

Tim Gafford President Lubbock Sportsman's Club DSC Chapter Liaison

P.O. Box 3223 Lubbock, TX 79452

Phone: 806.771.1717 Cell: 806.789.2441 Fax: 806.792.8901

www.lubbocksportsman.com